Pop Up Shared
Zones for Active

Travel and Exercise
Phase 2 Feedback

During this phase we revealed the proposed route that was
designed in response to phase 1 feedback. The route is along
Greaves Street South, Melanie Drive and Tesron Court. We also
shared the results of phase 1 engagement, proposed traffic
management information and artist impression designs.

Phase 2 feedback included;

- suggested enhancements for the pop up shared zones, including
the provision for dog waste, and adjustments to signage.

- reconfirming support for the project, including the desire to see
the colourful paths, and wanting this project in multiple locations
across the municipality.

- Addressing of concerns including safety, rubbish, property access
and increased popularity of the path.

All feedback has been responded to and we thank you for your
contributions.




